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This is a disgrace to property owners in the southern highlands. We cannot blindly trust the belief that this will 
not have an impact. I am concerned how this will affect health, one hundred percent and am committed to 
leaving the area if this goes ahead. If you are reading this and in any position of power, ask yourself if you’d 
allow your children to be downwind from a plastics refinery  Even the person in charge at 
bowral doesn’t notify the EPA when they should, this will be worse!!  Get real. 
 

 




